
I wanted to provide written testimony from the eyes of a hemp dryer, processor, distributor. 

Delta 8 is highly controversial as we all know. My observations have been quite simple over the last 6 - 8 months. 

Extractors have been kept busy producing Delta-8 distillate for sale to the thriving Delta-8 products market. Many extractors have 
observed a revival of sorts due to the business brought to them by farmers and distributors alike. This is after a seemingly 
apocalyptic 2019 for extractors and farmers alike. 

Additionally, Delta 8 has saved many farms across Oregon. Our company has a lot of data suggesting that Delta 8 has been an 
integral part of the growth of the hemp space nationwide. My opinion is that Delta 8 be sold under the requirement of a hemp license 
with very specific testing standard built around the testing process. 

Any decision to not include hemp businesses in the fold for production, sales, and distribution of Delta 8 products will surely see 
many of them go out of business. We are already seeing several farms liquidate and throw in the towel state wide due to the lack of 
opportunity and tight regulations on hemp. 

Thank you


